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Our mission is simple.

Protect and improve  
Narragansett Bay.

Thank you for your support.

Every Save The Bay accomplishment is made possible by the support  
of our members, donors, volunteers and community partners. 

Our 2019 Annual Report highlights the milestones we were  
able to meet with your help during the past year. 

Photo by Onne van der Wal
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A message from our Board President and 
Executive Director

 
Dear Friends,

Save The Bay’s advocacy, conservation, and education work can be divided into two cate-
gories: strategic and tactical. Each year we focus our efforts on specific strategic objectives 
related to pollution and water quality, habitat and wildlife conservation, public access, and 
environmental stewardship. These priorities are carefully considered, with a keen awareness 
of how rapidly changing climate conditions are affecting the ecology of the Bay and its 
watershed. 

From a strategic perspective this year, we embarked on major initiatives to spur investment 
in projects designed to capture and treat storm water, a major source of bacteria, nitrogen, 
and plastic pollution. We expanded our efforts to protect and improve the resilience of crit-
ical natural resources, particularly salt marshes, fresh water wetlands, and forested uplands. 
And we made major commitments to build two new education assets: a purpose-built 
marine science education vessel to add to our fleet, and a new shark and skate exhibit at our 
Newport Exploration Center and Aquarium.

While maintaining focus on strategic priorities, we also must often respond to issues and 
opportunities that arise unexpectedly, defending the Bay from damaging projects, protect-
ing it from ill-conceived public policy, or taking advantage of unanticipated opportunities. 
This year, our responses to the Providence River dredging project resulted in important 
changes that ensured the proper disposal of contaminated sediments, and our objections to 
a proposed marina expansion in Jamestown on environmental grounds prompted a signif-
icant scaling back of the project. We recognized new R.I. Attorney General Peter Neronha’s 
strong interest in environmental enforcement and worked with his office to support several 
enforcement actions along the Providence waterfront. And these are just a couple of exam-
ples.

All of this work requires resources and perseverance. This is where you come in. The support 
of our members, funders, partners, and volunteers is essential to our ability to protect and 
improve Narragansett Bay. In fact, since our founding nearly 50 years ago, the actions and 
generosity of committed, caring individuals like you have made all the difference. Thank you 
for all you do on behalf of the Bay.

With appreciation,

 Jonathan Stone   Cheryl Nathanson 
 Executive Director            Board President
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With your help...

Updates on waters & habitatsHabitats are restored.

In 2019...

• Following last year’s removal of the Shady Lea Dam 
in North Kingstown, volunteers counted 56 herring 
moving into the newly-available habitat.  

• The installation of a fish ladder at the Draka Dam 
has opened up 6 miles of river for fish habitat in the 
Three Mile River.

• As part of our ongoing efforts to assess water 
quality in Hundred Acre Cove, interns visited and 
examined stormwater outfalls throughout Seekonk, 
Mass. The effort resulted in the discovery of 20 
previously unidentified outfalls in the town.

• Save The Bay’s collaboration with the Town 
of Tiverton resulted in the completion of a 
coastal adaptation project at Grinnell’s Beach, 
which involved the removal of a gas station, 
improvements to the beach’s wastewater collection 
system, and the creation and planting of a dune to 
act as a buffer between Main Road and the beach. 

• A partnership with the Rhode Island Department 
of Environmental Management and the City of 
Warwick catalyzed ongoing restoration of the 
Longmeadow Fishing Access Site in Warwick. 
Together, we’re working to relocate the parking 
area, remove illegally-dumped waste, restore marsh 
habitat, and more.



Restoration efforts at Quonochontaug 
Marsh  continued in 2019.

1,562
switchgrass plants 

added at the Fields 
Point grassland res-

toration site

138
stormwater outfalls 

examined in the  
Hundred Acre Cove 

watershed

16,000
salt marsh plants were 
planted by volunteers 

at Quonochontaug 
Marsh
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50,102
individuals partici-

pated in an Explore The 
Bay program, includ-
ing tours, aquarium 

visits, and more

26/36
of Rhode Island’s  

public school districts 
worked with Save The 

Bay educators this 
year

15,931
K-12 students spent 
time studying Narra-

gansett Bay with a 
Save The Bay edu-

cation program

Schools participating in our NOAA/
B-WET Field Studies program  

(Woonsocket, Central Falls, and 
360 high schools) came together in 

Providence for an Eco Summit, where 
they reported their findings from 

year-long studies of local sites.
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Future Bay stewards  
are inspired.

In 2019...

• Save The Bay’s 2019 afterschool program led 
43 sessions, teaching hands-on marine-related 
science topics to students, grades K-12. This 
program reached 11 regions around Narragansett 
Bay including Newport, Woonsocket, Pawtucket, 
Providence, East Providence, Central Falls, 
Pawcatuck, Exeter, Barrington, Cranston and 
Narragansett. 

• Our educators created a lesson on microplastics 
to connect students with the research Save The 
Bay’s Waterkeepers are doing in Narragansett 
Bay. Using the Waterkeepers’ Manta Trawl, we 
were also able to incorporate our microplastics 
lesson aboard our educational vessels. During the 
programs, students discussed marine debris, how 
human activity impacts coasts and wildlife, and how 
plastics become microplastics, before trawling and 
sampling the Providence River to observe the tiny 
pieces of plastic firsthand.   

• Students at Meadowbrook Elementary School in 
East Greenwich led an effort to fundraise $2,000 
for a new tank for the Exploration Center and 
Aquarium’s snapping turtle, Bowser.
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With your help...

Updates on waters & habitatsOur community  
is engaged.

In 2019...

• Save The Bay’s first Earth Day Birthday Party at the Easton’s 
Beach Rotunda drew more than 800 community members 
to participate in a beach cleanup, enjoy performances by 
local artists, engage in interactive learning exhibits, and 
visit the Exploration Center and Aquarium. 

• At Save The Bay’s Quonochontaug salt marsh restoration 
site, 84 volunteers contributed 415 hours to planting, 
digging, and other project-related tasks.

• We launched a volunteer river herring monitoring program 
to support our habitat restoration efforts at Shady Lea Mill 
in North Kingstown. Volunteers monitored new herring 
migrations at the site of our 2018 dam removal project.

• We expanded volunteer opportunities at our Exploration 
Center and Aquarium with the introduction of an Aquarium 
Volunteer Specialist position. Volunteers in this role have 
an opportunity for additional training and responsibility in 
aquarium care, education or outreach. 

• Save The Bay engaged 4,829 volunteers and  
86 interns, who contributed 29,193 hours.



$720,776
The in-kind value of 

contributed volunteer 
time

119
swimmers participated 

in the Save The Bay 
Swim for the first 

time

4,829 
volunteers supported 

Save The Bay pro-
grams and events

Citizens Bank volunteers lend a 
hand at Save The Bay’s Bay Center 
in Providence during International 
Coastal Cleanup Day.
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Advocacy Coordinator 
Jed Thorp is joined by R.I. 
State Rep. Terri Cort-
vriend at an Internation-
al Coastal Cleanup event 
at Sandy Point Beach in 
Portsmouth, R.I. 

750
messages have been 

sent to legislators 
through Save The 
Bay’s VoterVoice 

program

103/113
R.I. legislators have 

received messages from 
constituents about 

Save The Bay’s legis-
lative priorities

384 
individuals have taken 
action through a Save 

The Bay VoterVoice 
campaign
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Our voices are heard.

In 2019...

• Save The Bay championed legislation to create an Ocean 
State Coastal Adaptation and Resilience Fund. The fund could 
generate nearly $2 million a year for projects that protect 
natural resources and public access to the coast in the face of 
rising tides, increased flooding, and storm surge caused by 
climate change. While the bill didn’t pass in 2019, we carried 
the momentum it created into the 2020 legislative session.

• We hired our first Advocacy Coordinator, Jed Thorp, to engage 
the Narragansett Bay community, mobilize the people to take 
action and build political will.

• Save The Bay rolled out VoterVoice, our action alert program, to 
help alert members and supporters of opportunities to contact 
their elected legislators and officials by email, phone, or Twitter. 
The alerts provide recipients with targeted messages related to 
the protection and improvement of Narragansett Bay. 

• Save The Bay worked with the Coastal Resources Management 
Council to implement important changes to its Management 
Procedures that will inform the Council and provide more 
transparency in the agency decision-making process. Some of 
these changes include required training for council members 
and increased detail in hearing notices. 

• Following our past efforts in the assessment of Rhode Island’s 
coastal rights-of-way, or ROWs, Save The Bay notified cities 
and towns of obstructed ROWs in their communities. We have 
built on this work by partnering with the Coastal Resources 
Management Council and the Rhode Island Attorney General 
to clear many of these obstructions.
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From our Treasurer

 
Dear Friends of Save The Bay,
I am pleased to report that for the fiscal year ended June 30, 2019 Save The Bay 
produced another year of solid financial results thanks to the generosity of our many 
donors, grantors and community partners who share our vision of proactive environ-
mental stewardship for the benefit of all.
Total Revenue of $3,779,000 was up 2.7% from 2018 led once again by $1,688,000 
in direct and in-kind contributions from our many supporters and constituents.  
Non-government grants were down for the year due to the cyclical nature of these 
programs but were more than offset by a 15.1% increase in government grants, all of 
which allowed us to continue our signature programs such as the salt marsh resto-
ration activities that are vital to the health of the Bay and its many inhabitants.  And 
our renowned education programs that serve schoolchildren in R.I., Mass. and Conn. 
generated $549,000 for the year, a 1.9% increase, while providing unique and posi-
tive experiences for the next generation of Bay stewards.
Total Costs and Expenses were up year over year due to paying full year salaries 
for positions including a newly hired Advocacy Coordinator and to the continued 
success of our grant programs where we incur additional expenses to fulfill the con-
tracts.  General and Administrative costs were down 3.5% as management continues 
to carefully manage our expenditures in this area.
Also of note is the performance of our investment portfolio which produced gains of 
$134,000 versus $102,000 in 2018.  Save The Bay practices an investment strategy 
governed by environmental, social and governance (ESG) factors meaning that there 
are certain industries or companies we will not invest in.  Though this will sometimes 
cause us to miss out on “hot” investment opportunities we firmly believe it is the right 
thing to do and is in sync with our core mission.
Fiscal year 2020 promises to provide ongoing challenges but we are confident that 
with your continued support we have the right team to overcome whatever obstacles 
are presented.  We sincerely thank all who contribute their time, money or both and 
look forward to continuing our efforts to help provide a cleaner Narragansett Bay.

Joseph “Bud” Cummings, Treasurer
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FY19 STATEMENT OF  
FINANCIAL POSITION

ASSETS  
Cash and cash equivalents $578,694 
Receivables (pledges and grants) 1,079,507 
Prepaid expenses and other 91,232 
Property and equipment, net 6,293,708 
Cash held for long-term purposes 1,340,408 
Investments 1,921,057 

Total assets   $11,304,606 

LIABILITIES  
Accounts payable and  
accrued expenses                $226,097 
Deferred revenue 251,070 
Long term debt 1,118,046 

Total liabilities $1,595,213 
  
NET ASSETS  
Without donor restrictions $5,708,065 
Restricted by donors for operations 746,411 
Restricted by donors for  
anniversary campaign         1,855,648 
Restricted by donors for endowment 1,399,269 

Total net assets  $9,709,393 

Total liabilities and net assets          $11,304,606 

FY19 STATEMENT OF ACTIVITIES
Campaign Revenues Segregated

SUPPORT AND REVENUE  

Contributions, gifts and grants $2,320,486 

Government contracts  436,485 

Program revenue  549,163 

Other income  558,137 

Total support and revenue $3,864,271 

  

EXPENSES  

Advocacy and Habitat Restoration $1,139,734 

Education 1,584,102 

Communications  310,860 

General and administration  264,261 

Fundraising  761,120 

Total expenses $4,060,077 

Increase in net assets  
from operations                   (195,806)

  

OTHER INCOME  

Anniversary campaign support $835,949 

Investment gains 134,074 

 970,023 

TOTAL INCREASE IN NET ASSETS $774,217 

Fundraising
18.7%

General & Administration
6.5%

Communications
7.7%

Advocacy & Habitat
28.1%

Education
39.0%

Expenditures by Department

Other income
14.4%

Program revenue
14.2%

Government contracts
11.3%

Contributions, gifts & grants
60.0%

Support and Revenue
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Endowment Funds

Endowment funds are long-term investments in the future of Narragansett Bay. 
They support critical strategic initiatives, reduce dependency on annual giving and 
help us keep pace with rising costs. In our 2020 Strategic Plan, our Board identi-
fied growing our endowment as an important priority to lead Save The Bay into its 
second half century. Our endowment funds are as follows:

Board-Designated Endowment for Operating Support
Designated by the Save The Bay Board of Directors, this endowment provides 
general operating support and the greatest flexibility in managing organizational 
resources in response to changing circumstances.

Donor-Designated Endowment for Operating Support
Gifts to this endowment provide annual operating support to our advocacy,  
restoration and education efforts. 

Donor-Designated Endowments
The Alison Walsh Fund supports a yearly community award for outstanding envi-
ronmental advocacy. The Roosa Family Fund for Marine Education supports 
marine environmental education for schoolchildren. The John H. Chafee Memorial 
Fund honors the Senator’s lifelong commitment to the environment and supports 
Save The Bay’s education programs. It can be used to designate endowment 
contributions below the threshold for individual endowments. The Julia Sands 
Chase Fund honors the memory of Mrs. Chase and supports Save The Bay’s critical 
mission.

$1,921,057

$1,162,724

$830,233

$507,717

$170,619

$40,543
$0

$500,000

$1,000,000

$1,500,000

$2,000,000

1994 1999 2004 2009 2014 2019

5-year Increments, 1994-2019

Endowment Growth
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Seagrass Society

Remembering Save The Bay in your will is one of the most meaningful gifts you can 
make. Within Narragansett Bay, seagrass beds are a primary source of food and 
shelter for an abundance of marine life. Just as seagrass beds are the foundation of 
a healthy Bay, the Seagrass Society ensures a long-term, healthy financial founda-
tion for Save The Bay. We are grateful to our members who have included Save The 
Bay in their estate plans, ensuring the health of the Bay for generations to come. 

Seagrass Society
Anonymous
Joan C. Abrams
Hugh D. Auchincloss*
Joseph Beck *
Frances Bodell
Ellen Borden
Majorie Briody
Tim P. Burns
Arthur A. Carter, Jr. 
Elizabeth Carter
Robert A. Chase
Adelaide E. Comegys*
Kimberlee E. Culf*

Raymond Dearden*
Lawrence Delhagen*
Stan Dimock
Adrian B. Diorio
Maureen Fogarty
Laura Freid 
Gail A. Ginnetty
Clifford & Coleen Griffith
John Kellam*
Linda L. Kelly
Sanne Kure-Jensen
Christy Law Blanchard
Rob & Peggy Leeson

Ruth Mullen
Rita Munzer*
Alan D. Nathan
Elsie Ridge *
Jane Ridgway*
Marion Sachs
Sanford J. Sachs*
Curt & Patrice Spalding
Robin Squibb
Jonathan F. Stone
Jean T. Timmons*

 
 

*Deceased
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For more information about planned 
giving, contact Maureen Fogarty at 

401-272-3540 x109 or visit  
savebay.org/planned-giving



Champions for Narragansett Bay

For 50 years, Save The Bay has stood watch over the well-being of Narragansett 
Bay. From the earliest battles against ill-conceived industrial proposals and raw 
sewage, to more recent incidents, involving oil spills, polluted runoff and micro-
plastics, our organization has unwaveringly advocated for the ongoing improve-
ment of Rhode Island’s most recognizable natural resource. 

As Save The Bay prepared our transition into a new half-century, we launched a 
50th anniversary campaign that would enable us to carry our tradition of fighting 
for Narragansett Bay into the years ahead.  Enlisting the insights of our members, 
board, and committees, we identified the critical threats looming on the horizon, 
and the areas of Save The Bay that would need strengthening to face them. 

The resulting comprehensive campaign extended an invitation to all our support-
ers to become Bay Champions. By supporting one of four campaign funds, these 
champions play a critical role in the future of Save The Bay’s efforts and successes. 

Our progress so far serves as an inspirational reminder of how many Bay Champi-
ons there are among us. At this point in our campaign, we are proud to announce 
that we have raised 82% of our goal. 

We continue to ask for your support in the final months of our 50th Anniversary 
Campaign, and express our gratitude to the many Bay Champions who have 
already come forward to support the future of our beloved Bay. 

16

Our 50th Anniversary 
Campaign



Interested in becoming a Bay Champion?  
Contact Joan Abrams at jabrams@savebay.org or 401-272-3540 x126.

100%

82%

Climate Change
Drowning salt marshes, 
rising water temperatures, 
flooding and erosion

Population Pressures
Suburban sprawl, coastal 
development and other 
human impacts

Constrained 
Government
Lack of resources 
and political will

Capacity Investments
Invest in communications, education, 
development and human resources
$2 million

Sustainability
Increase endowment and eliminate 
mortgage debt
$3.4 million

Bay Defense
Create a rapid response fund for 
unanticipated environmental threats
$2 million

Public Access
Complete a brand-new public dock, 
expanding visitor capacity
$0.6 million

Campaign Funds

Campaign Progress

Threats to Narragansett Bay
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Thank you, Bay Champions!

Save The Bay is deeply grateful to the following Bay Champions who have made a 
gift or pledge to Save The Bay’s 50th Anniversary Campaign. 

Anonymous (2) 
Joan and Richard Abrams 
John J. Alves, Jr. and Anne B. 

Miller 
Amica Insurance
Alden and Emily Anderson
Jane and Greg Austin
John and Daria Barry 

Foundation 
Carol and David Bazarsky 
Bazarsky Family Foundation
Kendra Beaver 
Pamela J. Benjamin 
Blue Cross & Blue Shield of 

Rhode Island
Jeff and Abby Boal
Borden Lyon Family Fund 

at the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Laurie and Ruud Bosman
Robin Boss 
Mike and Laura Bottaro
Alexander Bowen 
Nick and Wendy Bowen 
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Brewer 
Brown University 
Cynthia J. Butler
Tammy and Chris Camillo

Matthew Carlson
Rob and Jackie Carlson 
Kaitlyn Cedergren
The Champlin Foundation 
Barbara and Duncan 

Chapman
Joshua and Kristen 

Cherwinski
Citrin Cooperman & 

Company, LLP  
Coast to Coast Promotional 

Products
Marilyn and Jerry Cohen
George L. Coleman
Mr. and Mrs. John P. Collins
Gib and Diane Conover
James M. Cox Foundation 
Ms. Wendy H. Crandall and 

Mr. Chris A. D’Aguanno
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn M. 

Creamer 
Barbara Van Sciver Crouchley
Bud and Maureen Cummings 
CVS Health 
Mr. and Mrs. Lewis Dana
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Darden
Judy and Kim Davis 
Kirstin and Justin DeShaw

Adolf and Josephine DiBiasio
Stan Dimock
Katy Dorchies and Gerry 

Nutini
Denise and Harry Dowling
Clover M. Drinkwater (in 

memory of Mary O. 
Macdonald)

Elizabeth Dziarmaga
Anne G. Earle 
The Norman and Rosalie Fain 

Family Foundation 
Wenley Ferguson and John 

Wolf
Fish Family Foundation
F. L. Putnam
Maureen Fogarty
Pamela and David B. Ford
Sara Foster
Michael Gamache and Ursula 

Haerter 
Jane Garnett and David Booth  
Stephen and Deborah 

Geremia
Steve and Kate Gerencser
Michael Gewirz and Cleo 

Smart Gewirz 
Gail A. Ginnetty

18

Our 50th Anniversary 
Campaign



Robin and Michael Glancy
Dr. Stephen E. Glinick and Dr. 

Elizabeth A. Welch
Steve and Pamela Godfrey
Gruben Charitable 

Foundation 
Catherine and Jeff Hall
Topher and Martha Hamblett
Jenn Harris 
Pamela J. Harvey
The Hassenfeld Family 

Foundation 
The Hazard Family Foundation 
Adam and Stephany Hessler
Doug and Nancy Hinman
Emma Clyde Hodge 

Memorial Fund 
Institute of Museum and 

Library Services
The Island Foundation 
Michael Jarbeau
John Kaplin 
Kate and Howard Kilguss 
Mr. Stephen Koopman
Jarvis W. Lambert
Kathleen and Jeffrey 

Lanphear
Lucille Rossignol and Paul 

LaViolette
Camilla W. Lee
Charles P. Lee Memorial 

Fund at the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Chris and Sarah Lee
Margaret Goddard Leeson 

and Robert Leeson, Jr.  
July Lewis

Lynn and Rob Manning
Frederick R. Mattis
The Alletta Morris McBean 

Charitable Trust
Eugene and Bronwyn 

McDermott
Kate McPherson
Charlotte Metcalf
MOO
F. Paul Mooney, Jr. 
Marcia Morris 
Ruth K. Mullen (in Memory of 

Jim Mullen)
Leslie Munson
Alan and Virginia Nathan 
Dr. Andrew and Cheryl 

Nathanson 
Navigant Credit Union
Lynne and Tim Palmer 
Lynn and Michael Pellegrino
Deborah Penn 
Glen and Marsha Petaja
Aidan and Kate Petrie 
Peter and Sheri Phillips 
Warren and Deborah Prell 
Prince Charitable Trusts
The Prospect Hill Foundation 
Charles Rardin and Jane 

Sharp
REI
Rhode Island College 
Craig Richardson and Sarah 

Beinecke Richardson
Roger Williams University
Thomas and Margaret Rogers
Ed and Cindy Sabato 

Anne F. Sage and Jesse D. 
Sgro

George M. and Barbara H. 
Sage Fund 

Salten Weingrod Family 
Fund at the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Mary and Michael Schwartz
Sharpe Family Foundation
George W. Shuster, Jr. and 

Stephanie L. Van Patten
Joseph and Rosalyn Sinclair 

Foundation
Rosalyn Sinclair 
Bennett and Lissa Singer 
Samuel Slade and Susan 

Coughlin 
Eric and Peggy Smith
Meg and Don Steiner 
Jonathan F. Stone 
Phyllis Suber
Mr. and Mrs. Shivan 

Subramaniam
Jed Thorp and Sarah Harrigan
University of Rhode Island 
US Fish and Wildlife Service
Lisa Vaillancourt
van Beuren Charitable 

Foundation 
Robert Vierra
Alisson Walsh and Adam 

Braver
Tongtong Wang
Deborah E. Wiley 
Wendy Woodward
Rod and Natalie Wright
John Zitzmann and Christine 

O’Brien 
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To our donors:

Save The Bay is deeply grateful to the thousands of individuals, businesses, foun-
dations and other organizations that generously support our work to protect and 
improve Narrragansett Bay. In this report, we are pleased to recognize all those 
who gave $250 or more during calendar year 2019. 

If you have been omitted or incorrectly listed, please accept our sincerest apologies and notify 
Jackie Carlson at 401-272-3540 x106. 

Thank you. 

Prudence Society
$50,000 - $74,999
David Booth and 

Jane Garnett 
Stan Dimock 
Ms. Clover M. 

Drinkwater
Virginia and Alan 

Nathan
Jonathan and Maya 

Nelson
Lynne and Tim 

Palmer 
Ms. Elizabeth Prince 
Mr. and Mrs. Paul 

Salem

Sakonnet Society
$25,000 - $49,999
Anonymous

Carol and David 
Bazarsky 

Mr. and Mrs. Jack 
Brewer 

Barbara and Duncan 
Chapman

Mr. and Mrs. Glenn 
M. Creamer

Lucille Rossignol and 
Paul LaViolette 

Anne F. Sage and 
Jesse D. Sgro 

George M. and 
Barbara H. Sage 
Fund at the Rhode 
Island Foundation 

Meg and Don Steiner

Salt Pond Society
$10,000 - $24,999
Jeff and Abby Boal
Mr. George T. Boyer
Peter and Lucia Gill 

Case
Gib and Diane 

Conover
Anne G. Earle 
Pamela and David B. 

Ford

Mark J. Formica and 
Linda A. Brunini-
Formica 

Gregory Family 
Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Alan G. 
Hassenfeld 

Emma Clyde Hodge 
Memorial Fund 

Kate and Howard 
Kilguss

Frederick R. Mattis 
Craig Richardson and 

Sarah Beinecke 
Richardson

Eric and Peggy Smith 
Mr. and Mrs. Shivan S. 

Subramaniam
 
Brenton Reef Society
$5,000 - $9,999
Anonymous (3) 
Joan and Richard 

Abrams
Laurie and Ruud 

Bosman 
Julia and Edward 

Coll 

Ms. Wendy H. 
Crandall and 
Mr. Chris A. 
D’Aguanno

Denise M. 
Dangremond

Jonathan and Ruth 
Fain 

Jonathan and Rita 
Gewirz 

Pamela Giannini
Almon and Suzanne 

Hall
Clay and Meg Luby
Lynn and Robert 

Manning
Ms. Holly McAllister
Charles and Lory 

McCoy
Ms. Devin McShane
Aidan and Kate Petrie
Jeff and Mary Jane 

Rasmussen
Mr. Douglas Ricci
Mary and Michael 

Schwartz 
Cary St. Onge 
Jonathan F. Stone 

Individual 
Giving  
Societies
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Alison and Charles 
Townsend 

Rod and Natalie 
Wright

Sachuest Society
$2,500 - $4,999
Alden and Emily 

Anderson
Dory and Dan 

Benson
Robin Boss
Ms. Cynthia J. Butler 
Bud and Maureen 

Cummings
Mr. and Mrs. Eric D. 

Falk
Gail A. Ginnetty
Kathleen and Jeffrey 

Lanphear
Margaret Goddard 

Leeson and Robert 
Leeson, Jr.  

Ruth Mullen

Anne Pearson 
George W. Shuster, 

Jr. and Stephanie 
L. Van Patten

Jennifer Smith 
Mary C. Speare
Mr. John S. Struck 

and Mrs. Beatriz 
Struck

Honorable Sheldon 
Whitehouse 
and Dr. Sandra 
Whitehouse 

Mr. Austin Whitman 
Ms. Deborah Wiley 
Mr. and Mrs. Edward 

J. Wing
Mary and Tot Wright

Beacon Society
$1,000 - $2,499
Anonymous (2)
Noreen and Richard 

Ackerman 

Glenn Adams 
John J. Alves, Jr. and 

Anne B. Miller 
Dr. and Mrs. Gregory 

J. Austin
Mr. Joseph Barry
Lisa Barsumian and 

Tom Farrell 
Victor and Gussy Baxt 

Fund at the Rhode 
Island Foundation

Mr. William M. Bazzy
Cynthia Bertozzi 
Bolles-Beaven Family 

Charitable Fund at 
Schwab Charitable 

Marguerite and 
Walter Bopp 

Joseph and Elizabeth 
Brito

Mr. and Mrs. Richard 
I. Burnham 

Chris Cannon and 
Carol Hopkins

William and Christine 
Carr

Johnnie Chace
Mr. Nathan W. Chace 

and Mrs. Mary E. 
Chace 

Wayne and Jeannie 
Charness

Ms. Suzanne 
Choquette 

Mr. Stephen H. Clark 
and Mrs. Kim N. 
Clark

George Coleman 
Mr. and Mrs. John P. 

Collins
D. Allen and Judith 

Conaway
Carter M. Conway 
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn 

Darden
Mr. William 

DeAngelus III

Students at Meadowbrook Elementary School 
in East Greenwich led an effort to fundraise 

for a new tank for the Exploration Center and 
Aquarium’s snapping turtle, Bowser.
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The Delmonico 
Family Fund at 
the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

Michelle Denault and 
Mark Palmer

Mrs. Dorothy Denault 
Kirstin and Justin 

DeShaw
Brad and Kim Dimeo
Joseph Dowling 
Ms. Louise Durfee

Jack and Cathi 
Esselen

Mr. and Mrs. Robert 
R. Faulkner

Wenley Ferguson and 
John Wolf

Tom and Suzanne 
Ferrio

Maureen and Eugene 
Fogarty 

Mr. Richard Fogarty 
Sara Foster 

Bink and Weezie 
Garrison 

Steve and Kate 
Gerencser

Robert H. I. Goddard 
and Hope Drury 
Goddard Fund at 
the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

Bill and Maureen 
Goldfarb 

Dennis Grady
Mr. and Mrs. Clifford 

F. Griffith
Elizabeth and 

Nicholas 
Grumbach

Mrs. Alexis Hafken 
Joan Hall
Mr. and Mrs. Robert 

F. Hall
Topher and Martha 

Hamblett 
Imperial 718 Fund at 

the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

Jenn Harris 
Donna and Charles 

Hazard
Peter and Elaine Hess
Jana E. Hesser
Dr. Christopher S. Hill 
Drs. Jennifer Hosmer 

and Brad Miller 
Daniel Kahn
The Kane Wallace 

Foundation 
Mr. Leslie M. Kenney 
Bob Klugman
Dr. Audrey Kupchan 

and Sam Havens
Chris and Sarah Lee
The Lopresti Family 

Gift Fund 

James and Diane 
Lynch 

Scott and Laura 
Malkin 

Mr. and Mrs. 
Raymond T. 
Mancini

Loulie S. Mauran
Eugene and Bronwyn 

McDermott 
Leslie Montagne
Betsy and Clarke 

Moody
F. Paul Mooney, Jr.  
Mr. and Mrs. Terrence 

P. Moran
Mr. Raymond F. 

Murphy, Jr.*
Petra Napolitano
Jeff and Jessica 

Nathan
Dr. Andrew T. 

and Cheryl A. 
Nathanson 

Mr. Edward Nelson 
Laird Norton Family 

Fund
Kevin and Amy Orth
Mr. and Mrs. Robert 

H. Pease, Jr.
Dr. and Mrs. Warren 

L. Prell
Rebecca Preston 
Lorena Pugh
Mr. Charles Rardin 

and Ms. Jane Sharp
Mr. and Mrs. Norton 

H. Reamer 
Ms. Kathleen M. 

Redgate and Ms. 
Sheila A. Finnegan

Henry Rich Family 
Fund at the Rhode 
Island Foundation

2019 Save The Bay Swim 
Fundraisers: $1,000+

Thomas Allan
Rachel Balaban
Mary Basler
Judy Beckman
Malana Beese
Elizabeth Beisel 
Rachel Busch
Peter Carson
Patrick Daniels
Rebecca Doran 
James Farrar
Daniel Force
Elizabeth Gibbs 
Ron Gillooly 
Kathleen Gorman
Cheryl Hatch
Jana Hesser
Dave Judelson
David Karoff
Kelly Kittel 
Paul LaViolette 
Courtney 

McCracken

Elizabeth Minifie
Leslie Montagne 
Megan Moynihan 
Brian Nathan
Deb Nelson
Jim Parham
Deborah 

Pfirrmann
James Porter
Colleen Simpson
Cheryl Sleboda 
David Splaine
David Staples 
David 

Stephenson
Jonathan Stone
Onne van der Wal
Kim Waggoner 
Scott Wakeman
Philip Weinstein 
Rob Wolfgang

*Deceased

22

Thank you



Julia and Curt 
Richardson

Mr. Donald K. Richer 
and Mrs. Karen J. 
Richer 

Charlie and Mary 
Beth Riotto

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas 
E. Rogers

Ed and Cindy Sabato 
Nancy Safer
Salten Weingrod 

Family Fund at 
the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Sandra Saunders
Andrew Potter and 

Judith Sernatinger
Peggy and Henry 

Sharpe Fund at 
the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Bennett and Lissa 
Singer

Samuel Slade and 
Susan Coughlin

David and Heidi 
Sommers

The Soutter Family 
Fund at the Rhode 
Island Foundation 

David Staples 
Wally and Jo Strobel 

Foundation 
Ms. Mildred H. Struck
Suglia Family Fund at 

the Rhode Island 
Foundation 

Anne and Michael 
Szostak

Dr. and Mrs. Philip A. 
Torgan

Archbold D. van 
Beuren and Helene 
van Beuren

Mr. Andrew 
Wallerstein and Ms. 
Mary C. Sloane 

Mr. Kenneth W. 
Washburn

Mr. and Mrs. Bernard 
M. Wharton

Mr. and Mrs. Harrison 
M. Wright

John Zitzmann and 
Christine O’Brien

Hope Society
$500 - $999
Anonymous (10)
Dr. Julian N. Abuelo 

and Dr. Dianne N. 
Abuelo

Kerry Allen
Mr. and Mrs. David C. 

Anderson
Mr. and Mrs. Robert 

S. Andreozzi
Lisa and Dean Audet
Will Baker

Ms. Kendra Beaver 
and Mr. David 
Hanrahan

Mr. Robert Bolton
Mr. and Mrs. Blair 

Boyer
Mr. Alan D. Brier
Ms. Joan M. Cahill
Mr. and Mrs. 

Sherburne W. 
Cameron

Tammy and Chris 
Camillo

Mr. Ron Caniglia
Dr. Marshall W. 

Carpenter and Ms. 
Mary K. Grzebien

Arthur H. Carr Fund 
at the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Carrington/Hall Fund
Joshua and Kristen 

Cherwinski

Director of Habitat Restoration Wenley Ferguson 
(left) joined community members at Sabin Point Park, 
where water quality improvement efforts continue.
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Bob and Judy 
Chusmir

Honorable David N. 
Cicilline

Christine Clarke
Donald and Nancy 

Cloud
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas 

J. Coghlin
Mrs. Adelaide 

Comegys
Mr. Ernest L. 

Crivellone
Barbara Van Sciver 

Crouchley
The Csanadi Family
Mr. Anthony Dacosta
Mr. and Mrs. Lewis 

Dana
Tom and Leanne 

Danielsen
Mrs. Amy Daubert
Adolf and Josephine 

DiBiasio
Dinusha and John 

Dietrich

Nancy Donahoe
Katy Dorchies and 

Gerry Nutini
Denise and Harry 

Dowling
John C. Eaton 

Memorial Fund
Mr. and Mrs. Richard 

Edie
Dr. and Mrs. Lee E. 

Edstrom
Joseph Eilertsen and 

Sandra Krupp
Mr. and Mrs. William 

C. Ely
Mr. and Mrs. John M. 

Falvey
Mr. Hugh Ferguson
Marilyn and David 

Ferkinhoff
Mark Filanowski and 

Monica McNally
Mr. and Mrs. Peter E. 

Flood
Allison M. Gauthier

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen 
Geremia

Robin and Michael 
Glancy

Dr. Stephen E. Glinick 
and Dr. Elizabeth 
A. Welch

Dr. and Mrs. 
Frederick A. 
Godley III

Mr. Marc Greichen
Susan Guralnik
Helaine Hartman
Mr. Peter J. Hendricks
The Hibbitt Family 

Fund
Mr. Lawrence I. Kahn
Eric and Esta 

Kawaoka
Eileen and John Kim
James Klinger and 

Family
Mr. Christopher F. 

Koller and Ms. 
Colette C. Cook

Mr. Kristofer Kolstad
Mr. and Mrs. Justin 

Kreter
Mrs. Marjorie Larson
Camilla W. Lee
Charles P. Lee 

Memorial Fund at 
the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Mr. Philip Carpenter 
Lee

Mr. and Mrs. Edward 
H. Levine

Stanley & Martha 
Livingston Fund at 
the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Ms. Mary F. Lovejoy 
and Mr. John 
Whistler

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew 
Marsh

Mark McIntyre
Mrs. Charlotte S. 

Metcalf
Lucy Metcalf
Marcia Morris 
Mr. Douglas 

Newhouse and Dr. 
Holly Bannister

Paul and Donna 
Nicholson

James and Abby 
Perry

Peter and Sheri 
Phillips

Harris Pitnof
David Pollack
Dr. John C. Roberts
Barbara and Allen P. 

Rubine
Susan Ruf
Thomas Ryan
Jacqueline Savoie 

and Dennis 
McCool

Mr. Peter B. Scoliard 
and Ms. Sarah E. 
Sinclair

Mr. Colgate Searle 
and Mrs. Lalla 
Searle

Mr. and Mrs. George 
M. Seidel

Austin Smith
Ms. Deborah Spaight
Dr. Patrice Milos-

Spalding and Mr. 
Curt Spalding

Mr. David Stott
Andrew Sucov and 

Heather Chapman
Mr. Brian Sweenor
Dr. Phyllis A. Syres
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Thank you

“I was so pleased with the 
[BayCamp] instructors 
and the enthusiasm my 
son came home with each 
day. We have attended 
many other camps in the 
area and can truly say this 
experience was the best 
yet.”

- BayCamper Parent,  
End-of-Season Survey



Mr. Carl Tauber
Ms. Ann E. Taylor
Ms. Abigail B. Test
Ms. Lydia Thomas
Pamela and 

Christopher 
Thomas

Mr. and Mrs. Asheton 
C. Toland

Mr. Robert Vierra
Mr. Troy West
Mr. Richard Weylman
Ryan and Chris 

Wilkes
Holly Williams and 

Shawen Williams

Salt Marsh Society 
$250 - $500
Anonymous (6)
Ms. Kim Alderwick
Mr. George E. 

Alexandre, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey 

M. Allen
Michael and Kirstin 

Allio
Mr. Robert Allio
Mr. Berndt W. 

Anderson
Anne Archibald
Mr. Henri Arts
The Avalon Fund at 

the Rhode Island 
Foundation

Joanne Barker
Fred Bartlett
Judy Beckman
Ms. Nancy W. Bennett
Mrs. Barbara M. 

Benson
Ms. Barbara J. Bird

Mr. and Mrs. Richard 
A. Black

Mr. Matthew S. Blank
Andrew Blazar
Mr. Danny Bliss
Judith and Steve Bliss
Mr. Paul Boisvert
Mr. Gary Bolla and 

Mrs. Dawn Bolla
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas 

Borden
Joelle and Gardiner 

Bowen
Joy Boyajian
Julia Bradford
Samuel Bradner
Dr. and Mrs. Mark E. 

Braun
Mika Brewer
Jacob Brown
Captain Nicholas 

Brown
Mr. Thomas Bryson
Mr. Eric Busch

Christine Bush
Jean S. Callaghan
Mary Caplin
April Carelton and 

Michael Rossi
Rob and Jackie 

Carlson 
William and Susan 

Carpenter
Ms. Patrice A. Carroll
Lyon Carter III
Linda Casey
Peter and Patricia 

Cerilli
Laurel S. Champlin
Mr. Andrew Chin
Mr. Russell Cohen
Christopher Collins
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew 

D. Cook
Oliver Cope and 

Hillary Johnson
Mr. Allen H. Corcoran
Mr. William W. 

Corcoran

Mr. John W. Cosgrove
Christian Cowan
Alan A. Cummings
Zachary and Emily 

Cunha
Bill Cushman
Ray and Sarah 

D’Aguanno
Lisa Daly
Mr. Murray Danforth 

and Mrs. Judith 
Danforth

Denise DaPonte
Kirsten Dargis
Frank and Hope 

Darigan
Dina Deangelis
Scott T. Deardroff
Mr. Nick DelGreco 

and Ms. Sarah 
Atchley

Ms. Abigail M. 
Demopulos

Thomas and Alix 
Devine

BayCampers climbed to 
new heights to explore 
new sights in 2019.
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Mr. Patrick G. 
Diamond

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph 
DiBattista

Sherry and Arthur 
Douville

Mr. Paul Dow
Joseph Dowling
Mr. and Mrs. Robert 

M. Drew, Jr.
Mr. Tom Driscoll
Linda M. Dunn
Charles M. Dunn
Mr. Kaan Duru
John Earnhardt
Mr. Kenneth Easley
Mr. and Mrs. Charles 

Eil
Ms. Ann M. Falsey
Mr. William T. Farrell
Mr. and Mrs. William 

R. Farrell
Mr. Lloyd J. Feinberg
Dr. Lloyd R. Feit and 

Dr. Linda Nici
Joseph Fisler

Kevin and Carol 
Fitzpatrick

Bob Flanagan
Ms. Shirley Ann Flynn
Brian P. Franco
Ms. Cherisa 

Friedlander
Mr. and Mrs. Greg A. 

Fronczek
Ms. Sarah Frost
Mr. Jay E. Garrett, Jr.
John Gaul
Mr. James F. Gendron
Mr. and Mrs. Steven 

B. Gewirz
Fraser and Jim 

Gilbane and Family
Mr. Matthew R. Gilson 

and Mrs. Jennifer 
D. Gilson

MaryEllen Girgenti
Mr. Michael Glover
Mr. Robert Godfrey, 

Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew 

Goodale

Mr. Richard F. Graefe 
and Mrs. Susan W. 
Graefe

David Gray
W. Cabell Grayson
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph 

J. Greco
Mr. and Mrs. Neil R. 

Greenspan
Mr. Kenneth G. 

Greenwell
Mr. Jack Guarnaccia
Mr. and Mrs. David J. 

Gumbley
Catherine and Jeff 

Hall
George Hall
Hampson Charitable 

Fund 
Mr. Randy Hannold
Mr. and Mrs. Edward 

T. Harvey, Jr.
Eric M. Hastings
Craig Hattabaugh
Maura Healey
Julie Herrick
Adam and Stephany 

Hessler
Shaun Hogan
Mr. Thomas Hogan
Ken and Cyndi 

Holberger
P. Gardner Howe
Mr. Howard Huntoon, 

Jr.
Katherine Irving and 

Pierre du Pont 
Irving

Mr. and Mrs. John 
Isaac

David Jaye
Mr. Dean Jennings

Mr. Keith Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Glen D. 

Johnson
Franklin D. Johnson
Mrs. Justine Johnson
Gregory Jones and 

Patricia Richmond-
Jones

Mr. Terry J. Karaniuk 
Kristin Kearns-Jordan
John Kiang
Cheryl A. King 

and Bernard 
Zimmermann

Dr. and Mrs. Paul F. 
Kirk

Ms. Andra Kirsteins
Mr. James Knowles
Mr. Paul L. Kuzmick, 

Jr.
Jeffrey Lagarce
Ms. Marie Langlois
Ms. Sally E. Lapides
Mr. John LaRiviere
Mr. Jonathan Lathrop
Mr. Jonathan Leary
Pamela Lenehan and 

Lawrence F. Geuss
Jessica Leonard
Andrew Levinson
Laura Levreault
Jane C. Lippincott
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen 

B. Lister
Mr. and Mrs. William 

F. Loehning
Jeff LoGioco
Mr. Bruce C. Long
William R. Lund
Ms. Maija Lutz
Suzanne and Ira 

Magaziner
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“The Swim brings two 
of my favorite things 
together: swimming and the 
environment. 

For all of us to come together 
for such a beautiful cause, for 
Save The Bay, is amazing.”

– Elizabeth Beisel, Save The Bay 
Swim Ambassador



Timon and Lori 
Malloy

Mr. Michael Mancini
Mr. Kenneth J. 

Mancini
Elizabeth S. Marcotte
Dr. and Mrs. A. Louis 

Mariorenzi
Carolyn Mark and Bill 

Stone
Kristin Martin
Dr. Edward W. Martin
Mrs. Theresa E. 

Mathiesen
Mr. James McAssey
McCall Family 

Foundation 

Anthony McAuliffe
Mr. and Mrs. William 

K. McCaffrey
Ms. Daniela 

McClanaghan
Walter McCormack
Leah McGlynn
Mr. Michael A. 

McGourty
Lily McGrath
Kelley McShane
Richard Merage
Jean Miller
George Milner
Ms. Elizabeth H. 

Minifie
Andy Moffit

Mr. John Monaghan
Susan and Tony 

Morettini
Ms. Terry H. 

Morgenthaler and 
Mr. Patrick J. Kerins

Mr. Ted Mundy III
Dr. Adrienne Munich
Dr. and Mrs. Timothy 

M. Nace
W. Brian Nerney
Mr. and Mrs. William 

S. Nicholson, Jr.
Melanie Niemiec
Mr. Dennis W. Nixon
Paul and Denise 

O’Brien

Dorothea B. O’Byrne
Debra Oldford
Mr. William Paul 

O’Neill
Joe and Molly 

Orchardo
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas 

P. Palmer
Jonathan and Bettie 

Pardee
Mr. John R. Pariseault
Mr. Eric Patrick
Ms. Jill B. Pearlman
Linda M. Pearson
Mary Beth Persons
Ms. Deborah 

Pfirrmann

The Save The Bay Swim 
fundraiser continues to 
challenge and unite athletes 
and environmentalists from 
across the region.
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Mr. Eric T. Philippi 
and Mrs. Jane T. 
Philippi

Dr. Michael Poshkus 
and Dr. Kristin 
Poshkus

David and Bridget 
Prescott

Dr. and Mrs. John J. 
Przygoda

Sharon Purdie
Dennis Quelch
Mr. John R. Rader 

and Ms. Catherine 
W. Wilkinson

Mr. Mark B. Rafferty
Mrs. Johanna C. 

Rakauskas
Sharmetha Ramanan
Mr. Joseph Reale, 

Esq.
William Reilly
Mary Reynolds
Jeffrey Roberts
Bill Roe
Mr. William J. Rooks 

and Mrs. Paula H. 
Rooks

Dr. and Mrs. Michael 
C. Rosenberg

Ken Rosenquest
Mr. and Mrs. Stuart C. 

Ross
Ms. Tanya M. Roy
Mr. and Mrs. David C. 

Ruppell
Mr. John D. Ruscito
Kenneth Ryan
Beth Ryder, MD and 

David Cloutier, MD
Tatiana Rynearson
Stephanie Sarvia
Dan Sbrega

Stephanie Schuffels
Mr. David Sharp
Jeremy Shattuck
Mr. and Mrs. William 

A. Shawcross, Jr.
Mr. Kevin Shea
Dr. Douglas Shemin
Mrs. Frances Shippee
Theresa Shireman
Kimberly A. Sihavong
Chase Simao
Hardwick Simmons
Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd D. 

Simpson
John H. Sleboda
Laura D. Smart
Claire and Joseph 

Soboda
Ms. Catherine Sousa
Arthur Souza
Ms. Susan Space
Henry Spencer and 

Nicky Cass
Mr. and Mrs. Richard 

Spies
Mr. John Stanley
Henry Steingass
David and Holly 

Stephenson
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas 

R. Stevenson
Ms. Ruth M. Strach
Thomas Sullivan
Mr. Jim F. Sullivan
Amy Sullivan
Mr. and Mrs. William 

Taft IV
Mr. Manabu Takasawa
Mr. Geoffrey M. 

Tapper
Mr. Peter Tarakajian
Joan and John Taylor

William and Donna 
Templeton

Brandon Theroux
Jennifer and Marc 

Theroux
Mr. and Mrs. John C. 

Thompson, Jr.
Dr. and Mrs. John F. 

Thompson
Honorable O. 

Rogeriee 
Thompson

Ms. Dorothy J. 
Thornley

Ms. Susan E. Tietze
David Tinklepaugh
Robin and Perry 

Traquina
Mr. Peter A. Travisono 

and Ms. Nancy J. 
Pottish

Laura Treonze
Mr. Matthew Tsimikas
Mr. and Mrs. Geoff 

Tuff
Ms. Kerry Tyson
Mr. and Mrs. Carl 

Valenstein
Julia and Mark Van 

Noppen
Mr. James Verinis
Mr. Peter Vessella
Alejandra Vida-

Roman
John Vitha
Ms. Sharon B. Wallace
Mr. Benjamin Walsh
Mr. Colin Walsh
Mr. Michael Walsh
Wendy Walters
Mrs. Leslie H. 

Weeden
John Welch

Ms. Martha L. 
Werenfels

Ms. Judith Westrick
Ms. Diane Wetzel
Eric and Melanie 

Whipple
David W. White
Ms. CK Raynes Wilder
Mr. and Mrs. Rian M. 

Wilkinson
Dr. Rob Wolfgang
James and Kate 

Wright
Ms. Monica York
Mr. Karl Ziegler
Mr. Edward E. Zuker

$75,000+ 
11th Hour Racing
John and Daria Barry 

Foundation
The Champlin 

Foundation 
The Norman and 

Rosalie Fain Family 
Foundation

Gruben Charitable 
Foundation 

Hamilton Family 
Foundation

Island Foundation
Prince Charitable 

Trusts
Prospect Hill 

Foundation
Rhode Island 

Foundation

Foundations,  
Government  
Grants  
& Gifts
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State of Rhode Island
US Fish and Wildlife 

Service

$50,000 - $74,999
EJMP Fund for 

Philanthropy
Forrest C. and 

Frances H. Lattner 
Foundation

The Salem 
Foundation

$25,000 - $49,999
Bazarsky Family 

Foundation 
Institute of Museum 

and Library 
Services

NOAA
Restore America’s 

Estuaries 
van Beuren 

Charitable 
Foundation, Inc.

$10,000 - $24,999
American Chemistry 

Council 
Citizens Community 

Foundation 
Cox Charities of New 

England
Department of Fish 

and Game
The Hassenfeld 

Foundation 
Hazard Family 

Foundation
Emma Clyde Hodge 

Memorial Fund
June Rockwell Levy 

Foundation
McBean Charitable 

Trust

Sharpe Family 
Foundation

The Timken Matthews 
Family Foundation

The Whitehead 
Foundation

National Wildlife 
Federation

The Providence 
Journal Charitable 
Legacy Fund

Sharpe Family 
Foundation

The Timken Matthews 
Family Foundation

Verizon Foundation 
The Whitehead 

Foundation

$5,000 - $9,999
BankNewport/

OceanPoint 
Charitable Fund

Billy Andrade - Brad 
Faxon Charities For 
Children

Cricket Foundation
Leon Lowenstein 

Foundation
Roy A. Hunt 

Foundation
MacLean Vaz Marine 

Education Fund 
Meehan Foundation 
Newport Fed 

Charitable 
Foundation 

Nordson Corporation 
Foundation

Herbert E. and Daisy 
A. Stride Memorial 
Foundation

Textron Charitable 
Trust

Mabel T. Woolley 
Trust

$2,500 - $4,999
Ida Ballou Littlefield 

Memorial Trust
John Clarke Trust 
Dime Bank 

Foundation, Inc.
Grimshaw-Gudewicz 

Charitable 
Foundation

Frederick C. Tanner 
Memorial Fund, 
Inc.

$1,000 - $2,499
Bonnell Cove 

Foundation 
Haffenreffer Family 

Fund
North Family Trust 

Providence 
Department of 
Human Services

Providence Rotary 
Charities 
Foundation

Ramlose Foundation 
The Daniel Rosenblatt 

Foundation 
Silver Tie Fund
Edwin S. Soforenko 

Foundation
Walmart Foundation 

$500 - $999
The Naomi and 

Walter Chucnin 
Foundation

Kissel Family 
Foundation 

MetLife Foundation
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“[The Seal Tour] was 
a wonderful experience 
and I will definitely go 
on another! I’ve known 
about Save The Bay for 
a long time, but actually 
decided to join when I was 
signing up for the tour. I 
think the tours are a great 
way to bring attention to 
the organization and its 
mission.”

– Westerly Seal & Nature 
Cruise Attendee, End-of-
Season Survey



Rhode Island 
Department of 
Administration 

United Natural Foods, 
Inc.

$25,000 - $49,999
CVS Caremark 

Charity Classic, Inc.

$10,000 - $24,999
Blue Cross & Blue 

Shield of Rhode 
Island

Brown University
Parsons Kellogg
REI
Schneider Electric

$5,000 - $9,999
Citrin Cooperman & 

Company, LLP
F.L. Putnam 

Investment 
Management 
Company 

Navigant Credit 
Union

Rhode Island 
Distributing 
Company 

Roger Williams 
University

$2,500 - $4,999
Absolute Vodka
American Chemistry 

Council 
Amica Mutual 

Insurance 
Company 

Ashaway Line 
and Twine 
Manufacturing

Bank of America 
Bradford Soap Works 
Corvias Solutions 
Dassault Systèmes
HTJB, Inc.
Locke Lord LLP
Phoenix Bulk Carriers 
Rexel Energy 

Solutions
Waterson Terminal 

Services

$1,000 - $2,499
BayCoast Bank
Caster 

Communications, 
Inc.

Centreville Savings 
Bank

Chris’ Electronics 
Corporation 

The Foundry 
Associates 

Fuji Film Electronic 
Materials

Granny Squibb’s Iced 
Tea

Green River Silver 
Company 

Meadowbrook Farms 
School

NBIC Service 
Company, Inc.

Sarto Restaurant 
Wal Mart
Washington Trust

$500 -$999
Apponaug Brewing 

Company
B & T Associates 
Belmont Market

Businesses &  
Organizations

50,102 individuals participated in Explore The 
Bay programs in 2019, including visits to the 
Exploration Center and Aquarium, seen here.
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Blue State Coffee LLC
Guests of Bristol 

House Bed & 
Breakfast

Channing Memorial 
Church

Compu Claim 
Farrar Associates 
R.B. Howes & Co. Inc.
Mente LLC
MFAC, LLC
Mott & Chace 

Sotheby’s 
International Realty  

Narragansett Bay 
Commission 

Narragansett Brewing 
Company

Next Level
Providence Picture 

Frame
Regency Plaza 

Chestnut Hill
Revens, Revens & St. 

Pierre
Rhode Island SurfCo. 

LLC
Roy Carpenter’s 

Beach, Matunuck 
Beach Properties, 
Inc.

Sunflower Design
Tillotson Corporation 
West Hill Energy & 

Computing, Inc.
Westerly Community 

Credit Union

$250 - $499
Academy Services
The Arden 

Corporation 
Aries Support 

Services

BD
Berthon USA, Inc.
Carey, Richmond & 

Viking Insurance
Cleantech Services, 

Inc.
GT Services, LLC
Neighborhood 

Health Plan of 
Rhode Island 

Nexstar
Premeer Real Estate
The Rhode Island 

Association of 
Realtors

Shelter Harbor 
Conservation 
Society, Inc.

Stanley’s Boat Yard
Two Brothers Quality 

Painting
Westbay Welding & 

Fabrication, Inc.
Windmill Associates
WV Engineering

Amazon Smile 
Benevity 
Buzzards Bay 

Coalition 
City of East 

Providence
City of Newport
EarthShare 
Facebook 

Gray Matter 
Marketing

Jamestown 
Harbormaster

Jamestown Volunteer 
Fire and Rescue

The Nature 
Conservancy

Naval Station 
Newport 

Newport 
Harbormaster 

Newport Polo 
Newport Rhode 

Races 
NOAA
PayPal Charitable 
Restore America’s 

Estuaries
RI CRMC - Coastal 

Resources 
Management 
Council

RI Department of 
Environmental 
Management

Rhode Island 
Turnpike and 
Bridge Authority

Rhode Island State 
Police

Town of Barrington 
Town of Charlestown 
Town of Jamestown 
Town of Seekonk, MA  
Town of Tiverton
Town of Westerly 
United Way of Rhode 

Island 
University of Rhode 

Island 
U.S. Coast Guard
U.S. Fish and Wildlife 

Service 

Warren Land 
Conservation Trust, 
Inc.

Weekapaug 
Foundation for 
Conservation

Wild and Scenic 
Rivers Stewardship 
Council 

Zero Edge

Our More Than 3,000 
Volunteers

401 Gourmet 
Caterers

Absolut Vodka 
Adventureland Family 

Fun Park
American Mussel 

Harvesters
Apponaug Brewery 
Artifact Cider Project
Athalia of Newport 

Jewelry
Aunt Carrie’s
Bellicchi’s Best 

Biscotti
Belmont Market
Ben and Jerry’s
Big Nazo Lab
Blount Fine Foods
Bob Tomassone
Bollywood Dance & 

Fitness 
Bradford Soap 
Cabot Cheese
CCRI Massage 

Program

Partners
Save The Bay 
acknowledges 
the following 
partners:

In-Kind 
Gifts
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Celestial Café
Championship Melt 

Food Truck
Cozy Caterers
Curiosity Shop RI
Damhsa Irish Dance 

Studio
Dave and Buster’s 

Providence
Dave’s Marketplace
Del’s
Easton’s Beach Snack 

Bar
Edible Arrangements
Emery’s Catering

Fancy Faces 
FIFCO USA
Fire Works Catering
Fisher’s Island 

Lemonade
Foolproof
Forty 1° North
Frances Fleet
GG’s Pretzels
Gooseneck Winery
Granny Squibb’s Iced 

Tea
Grey Sails Brewing
GulfStream Bar & 

Grille

Guy Kahokulani 
Imoto - Music With 
Aloha

High Hook Wine
JManca Art Rock 

Painting and Kids 
Yoga

Keel Vodka/Billy’s
Knead Doughnuts
L.L.Bean 
Laid Back Fitness
Lang’s Bowlarama
Loyal 9 Cocktails /

Sons of Liberty
Matunuck Oyster Bar

McGrath Clambakes, 
Inc.

Mulligan’s Island Golf 
and Entertainment

Narragansett Beer
Natural Creations
Newport Craft 

Brewing + 
Distilling Co.

Newport Grand 
Casino

Newport Vineyards
Panera 
PF Trading 

(Composting)

Gifts In Memoriam

The Save The Bay Endowment Fund was established in 1989 by Peter Lisle in 
memory of Elizabeth S. Lisle as a lasting tribute to the work of Save The Bay.  

In 2019, gifts were received in loving memory of: 

Barbara Agresti
Harriet Alderwick
Sandra Allen
Stas Antons
Judith Arciero
Ned Beaver
Gertrude and 

Thomas B.  
Buffum, Jr.

Peter Carrier
Julie Charren
John Childers
Timothy Clark
Marian J. Clarke  
William E. Clarke III
William Clifton
Bobbi Croce

Kimberlee E. Culf 
John Cullinan
Linda Pearson Dale
Dr. Robert Davis
Brad deWolf
Roger Dowdell
Barbara Edson 

Lewis
Kevin Egan
Carolyn Fachon
Michael Federico
Larry Frederickson
Dave Frost
Russell Geisser
Barbara Ann Geisser
Diane Guimond
Mary Grady

Michael Guimond
Benjamin Hall
Hugh Hancock
Gilbert Hartson
Robert Hawkinson
Thomas Hazlehurst
Arthur Heroux
Eileen Kenney
Arthur Leach
Mary Leach
Richard Macomber
Dan Magnanimi
Cathy Malloy
Mary Matuska
Robert Mooney
William Naddy

Robert Nicholson
Joanne Packard
Rachel Parker
Judy Pelkey
Evan Perry
Trevor Ramella
John E.  Rust, Jr.
Timothy Scudder
Robert Sevigny
Steve Lipman
Sanford Tanner
Mary Kate Tobin
Joannes Van 

Orsouw
Norma Vashon
Ada Webster Maney
John D. Work 
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Pranzi Catering & 
Events

Ragged Island 
Brewing

Renaissance 
Providence 
Downtown Hotel

Rhode Island 
Turnpike and 
Bridge Authority

Rhode Island 
Brewing Society

Rhode Island 
Philharmonic 
Orchestra & Music 
School

Rhode Island 
Shellfisherman’s 
Association 

Roberto’s
Roger Williams Park 

Zoo
Russell Morin 

Catering & Events
Sarcastic Sweets
Sarto
Seastreak
Secrets In The 

Kitchen
Seven Stars Bakery
Shaidzon Beer Co.
Sin Desserts
Snap Chef
Stop and Shop
Sue Greco Face 

Painting
Tapped Apple Cider 

and Winery
The 1661 Inn
The Block Island 

Ferry
The Break Hotel
The Burgundian: 

Coffee and Waffles

The Kayak Centre
Threading N Heena
Trinity Brewing
Trinity Rep
TwoTen Oyster Bar 

and Grill
Viking Tours of 

Newport
Wakefield Running 

Company 
Whalers Brewing

Aetna
AIG
Apple 
Amica Insurance 
American Express
American Tower 
Amerigives, Inc.
Ameriprise
Amgen Foundation 
Bank of America
Bank of New York 

Mellon
Charities Aid 

Foundation Of 
America

Charles Schwab 
Foundation

Citizens Bank
Columbia 

Threadneedle 
Investments 

CVS
Dell
Deutsche Bank
Donate Well 

Fannie Mae 
Fidelity 
FirstData
FM Global
GE Foundation
Genesee & Wyoming, 

Inc.
Genentech
The Thomas and 

William Gilbane 
Foundation 

Give With Liberty 
Goldman Sachs
Google
Grainger
Guggenheim 

Partners
Hasbro, Inc.
HP
IBM
Imtra Corporation 
Intel Foundation 
Investment 

Technology Group 
Jacobs Associates
John Hancock 
Johnson & Johnson
JPMorganChase
Kaman Corporation 
KKR 
McKinsey 
Microsoft
Morgan Stanley 
National Grid
Network for Good 
Optum 
Oracle
PepsiCo Foundation
Pew Charitable Trust 
Pitney Bowes
Pfizer Foundation

Pledgeling 
Foundation 

Progressive Insurance 
Prudential 

Foundation
Raytheon
Rhode Island 

Foundation 
The Rockefeller 

Foundation 
Salesforce.com
Schneider Electric
State Street 
Symetra 
Teradata  

Texas Instruments 
Textron
TisBest Philanthropy
Tripadvisor
Truist  
UBS
United Health 
United Technologies
Verizon
Waters Corporation
Wellington 

Management 
Company, LLP

Wells Fargo 
Yelp 
YourCause

Matching  
Gifts
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Board Officers
Cheryl Nathanson 

President
Gilbert Conover 

Vice President
Gail Ginnetty 

Vice President 
Justin DeShaw 

Vice President
Robin Boss 

Secretary
Joseph “Bud” 

Cummings 
Treasurer

Board Members
Steven Geremia
Stephen Gerencser
Jenn Harris
Kathy Lanphear
Chris Lee
Lynn Manning
Anne Miller
Ruth Mullen
Alan Nathan
Tim Palmer
George Shuster
Ben Singer
Samuel Slade
Robert Vierra

Committee Members
Alden Anderson
Joelle Bowen
Heidi Buonanno
Rhondi Butler
Wayne Charness
Steve Clark
Joe DiBattista
Chris DuPaul
Anne Earle
Tom Ferrio
Suzanne Ferrio
Richard Fogarty
Tom Goddard
Allen Hance
John Heinenman
Anne Holloway
Ryan Kelly
Chris Kincaid
Geoffrey Kirkman
Howard Kilguss
Scott Lisle
Lynn Malone
Neil Marcaccio
Rick Massie
Patricia Meleragno
Brooke Merriam
F. Paul Mooney
Tony Morettini
Dick Pastore
Linda Pearson
Deb Penn
Peter Phillips
Warren Prell
Deb Ramm
Nick Roach
Alisha Real
Tom Rogers
Stuart Ross
Tatiana Rynearson

Richard Sherman
Stephanie Shuster
Ben Singer
Mark Tracy
Edward Wing
Alyssa Wood

Joan Abrams
Trudy Coxe
Kate Kilguss
Sarah Beinecke 

Richardson
Dr. Vincent Rose
H. Curtis Spalding
Ellicott Wright

Alden Anderson, Jr.
Ruud Bosman
Nick and Wendy 

Bowen
Timothy Burns 
Cynthia Butler
Duncan and Barbara 

Chapman

Wayne Charness
Steve Clark
Denise Dangremond
Elizabeth M. Delude-

Dix
Joseph DiBattista
Bradford S. Dimeo
Clover M. Drinkwater
Anne G. Earle 
Jonathan D. Fain
Mark J. Formica
Thomas P. I. Goddard 
Bob and Robin Hall
Peter Hallock
Steven Hamburg
Alan G. Hassenfeld
C. Michael Hazard
David and Susan 

Hibbitt
Mr. and Mrs. Richard 

Higginbotham
Jennifer Hosmer
Kate & Howard 

Kilguss
Brooke Lee
Raymond T. Mancini
Brad Miller
F. Paul Mooney
Tim Palmer
Aiden & Kate Petrie
Warren Prell
Elizabeth Prince 
Jeffrey Rasmussen
Michael Rauh
Sarah Beinecke 

Richardson
Marty Roberts
Nancy Safer
Anne Sage and Jesse 

Sgro
Paul Salem

Board of  
Directors
lends strategic 
vision and fidu-
ciary gover-
nance.

Board of  
Trustees
are trusted 
advisors with 
long-time  
commitment.

President’s 
Leadership 
Council
lends  
expertise, 
perspective, 
contacts and 
resources.
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George Shuster and 
Stephanie Van 
Patten

Jeffrey Siegal
Eric R. C. Smith
Don & Meg Steiner
Hon. O. Rogeriee 

Thompson
Philip Torgan
Geoff Tuff
William Vareika
Kenneth W. 

Washburn
Ellicott Wright

Executive Director
Jonathan Stone

Staff
Joan Abrams
Kendra Beaver
Jess Bornstein
Tammy Camillo
Jackie Carlson
Kaitlyn Cedergren
Joshua Cherwinski

Gráinne Conley
Mackensie duPont 

Crowley
Leanne Danielsen
Stan Dimock
Chris Dodge
Kathryn Dorchies
Katharine Estes
Wenley Ferguson
Maureen Fogarty
Topher Hamblett
Letty Hanson
Stephany Hessler
Mike Jarbeau

Jennifer Kelly
Meghan Kelly
Adam Kovarsky
July Lewis
Jeannine Louro
Kate McPherson
Leslie Munson
Eric Pfirrmann
Bridget Kubis 

Prescott
David Prescott
Nancy Stetter
Jeff Swanlund
Jed Thorp

Staff

Save The Bay’s first Earth Day 
Birthday event at the Easton’s 

Beach Rotunda featured 
games, performances, and 

interactive learning exhibits.
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Be a Champion for  
Narragansett Bay

OUR                   ANNIVERSARY CAMPAIGN50th

Support Save The Bay’s efforts to prepare  
for the next 50 years and beyond.

www.savebay.org/BeAChampion


